
FUNDRAISING EVENTS 
 

ADOPT-A-DOLL  
During the UFDC Museum tours on Monday, Tuesday and Saturday, you will 
have the opportunity to Adopt-A-Doll. All you need to do is fill out the form, 
indicating which type of doll you would like to adopt, and then Sheryl will be in 
touch after Convention to finalise everything. Thank you in advance for 
supporting the work of your UFDC Museum!  

 
WELCOME GATHERING 

 There will be the usual Welcome Gathering/Ice Cream  
Social on Monday night. As ever, there will be a fundraising  

aspect to this, with donations being taken for various Wizard 
 of Oz memorabilia. Bring cash, your check book and/or your  

plastic – we’re not proud, we accept all forms of payment!  
We will also be launching the new Regular Giving Program.  

So, come along and hear all about it! 
 
BINGO NIGHT  
On the Wednesday, (starting earlier in response to feedback),  
we are going to have a bingo evening. Whether you are a  
bingo expert or a novice, come along – it will be great fun,  
with wonderful doll prizes. This will be a ticketed event, 
so make sure you sign up on the event request form. If it  
does not fill up, we will have tickets for sale on the door, but 
We think it will be very popular, so suggest you book your place! 

 
 

WIZARD OF OZ FILM 
Saturday afternoon, we will be showing a movie –  

yes, you’ve guessed it – The Wizard of Oz. Although  
free of charge, we will be asking for donations to  

cover the cost of the license. It’s a great way to sit  
back and relax after what will have been a VERY busy 

 week, so make sure to mark it on your schedule! 


